An application for 401 Water Quality Certification is pending before the Department of Environmental Protection for construction of a driveway filed by Scott and Nijole Carignan at 171 Old Westminster Road, Hubbardston for a proposed single family house. Additional information may be obtained from Trowbridge Engineering Co., P.O. Box 733, Westminster, MA 01473  (978) 874-5527.

Written comments should be addressed to: DEP CERO, Division of Wetlands and Waterways, 627 Main Street, Worcester, MA  01608 within twenty-one days of this notice. Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments may appeal the Department's Certification. Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing.

